

The Campus

BULLETIN

January 29, 1980

"Praise the Lord, all nations! Extol him, all peoples! For great is his steadfast love toward us; and the faithfulness of the Lord endures for ever. Praise the Lord! Psalms 117

SPRING QUARTER REGISTRATION will be February

11-15. Monday, Feb. 11th, will be reserved
for those students graduating this year.
Appointments are now being made at the Registrar's Office for a registration time.
Please DO NOT sign up for an appointment
time when you should be in class, at work,
etc. It will take you approximately 1 hour
to register, so you should sign up for an
appointment time when you have a free hour
to complete your registration. Remember,
when you come to register you must have
your planning sheet signed by your advisor.
Further instructions for registration will
be given in Chapel on Monday, Feb 11.

PLEASE NOTE! Orders for graduation announcements must be made by February 1. Sorry for the RUSH but due to complications (accidents on snow and ice etc.) our order forms just now arrived.

The Library requests your help and cooperation.
Students need a quiet atmosphere in which to study. If you want to socialize, please go elsewhere, or new restrictions will be imposed.

Mrs. Christie needs more girls to work during parents weekend. There will be a meeting this Wednesday at 2:45 p.m. in the cafeteria for all those who think they might be interested in working. A regular staff meeting for all cafeteria personnel will be held. Thursday afternoon at 2:45.

AMS: There will be no meeting tonight.

CALLING ALL LADIES!!!

A new course, entitled the Minister's Wife, will be offered on Tuesday evenings, 6:30-8:15 p.m. in the spring quarter. The class will meet in L-101 (or in L-1 if enrollment demands) and will offer 2 credits. It will be coordinated by Professor Braddy with the help of several outside speakers. There will not be any exams as it will be taught on a seminar level. Collateral reading and brief papers will be required as far as grading is concerned. This course is designed to assist in understanding the role of a minister's wife. Subjects to be covered in the course will include learning to deal with feelings, learning to relate to women in the church, learning to establish priorities, and learning to adjust to the ministry and its demands on the minister. If you anticipate the ministry in any form, you are strongly urged to enroll in this course. It is designed with YOU in mind. Many have expressed a desire for a course of this nature. It has arrived. Hope to see all of you in class.



"Have you finished typing my sermon? . . . Miss Higgins? . . . Miss Higgins, wake up!"

CONGRATULATIONS to Shirley Lee, Kathy Rice, and Judy Swanson. Shirley made finals in after-dinner speaking at the Seattle Pacific Invitational Speech Tournament this past weekend. Kathy took home a second place trophy in Interpretive Reading, and Judy won second place in Inpromptu Public Speaking.

Attention Speech Team members! The next group meeting will be Monday night. February 4, in Mr. French's office at 6:30 p.m. Everyone must have his/her piece ready!!! Of course Darby or Dan will be available for individual help before then.

YOUTH INTERNSHIP OPPORTUNITIES!

I. Where: Spokane First Assembly of God Summer 1980 Supervisor: Youth Pastor Bill Bates

II. Where: Havre, Montana Summer 1980 Supervisor: Youth Pastor Kyle Kay

Where: Federal Way Assembly of God When: Part-time now, Full time in summer Supervisor: Pastor Mike Axton Note: This one is open to non-Youth Ministry Majors as well.

> If Interested see Prof. Ming in F-6: Mon. & Wed. 1:30 - 2:00 p.m. Tues. 3:00 - 3:30 p.m. Fri. 8:45 - 9:15 p.m.

YOUTH MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES CONT.

Where: Puyallup First Assembly of God Supervisor: Randy Burtis, Youth Pastor This would be a part-time paid position It could be done for Internship. Primary emphasis would be Jr. High.

CHILDREN and YOUTH Ministry Opportunity: Glad Tidings Chapel, Mukilteo, Washington, call Rev. Ross at 454-6356 (mornings) or 355-4102 (home).

TIME CHANGE - All peoples who signed up for the Drama Club at the beginning of the year, there will be a manditory meeting at 6:30 in the SUB. Also: ACTS Drama Team will be at the Philadelphia Church at 7:30 on Friday the 25th.

WANTED: A person to catalogue books and magazines for an engineering firm, 3-5 hours per day (flexible) for 1-3 months. \$3.50 per hour. Phone Yvonne Gray at 828-6781.

Missions MIG Prayer Meetings. We have decided to cancel the Tuesday night prayer meetings because of lack of participation. BUT, we will continue to meet Thursday afternoons at 3:00 and 7:00 on Friday nights. Come and support the spreading of the Gospel around the world!

Did you hear the news? This Thursday night, January 31, at 7:30 p.m. in the chapel they are going to have the P.R. tryouts for the 1980 Summer Teams. You had better come early to get a good seat. Remember - 7:30 in the chapel. The music is going to be GREAT!!!

PASTORAL MINISTRIES WORKSHOP

"How to Give A MARRIAGE ENRICHMENT

Tuesday, Feb. 5, 1980 1:30 p.m.-9:00 p.m. with Dr. & Mrs. Ward Tanneberg There is an opportunity to minister in our area. Several people are needed for a door to door evangelism outreach to the Yarrow Bay apartments. If interested, see Barry O'Halloran GB 400 or Dave Larson.

